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CANVASS—DAY 2 November 13, 2023: 

 
Chairman Stuart Swilley reconvened the Canvass of the November 7, 2023 election at 1:00 pm 
for the purpose of reviewing results for ballots received after 7:00 pm election night and to 
complete abstract of votes. Present were Chairman Stuart Swilley, Vice Chair Linda Culbreth, 
Secretary Martha Hart, General Registrar Diane Klausen and Republican Party Chairman William 
“Bill” Rilee. 
 
Abstract of votes were completed and attested for the November 7, 2023 General Election.   
 
Chairman Stuart Swilley made a motion to conclude the Canvass of Results for the November 7, 
2023 election.  Motion was seconded by Vice Chair, Linda Culbreth.   
 
Meeting concluded at 2:00 pm.     
 
Martha Hart  

Secretary  

 

 


